
 

 
Christmas 2021 Giving and Offsite Volunteer Opportunities 

 
Thank you so much for your interest in getting involved with Helping Hand Home’s 2021 

Christmas. Here are a few important guidelines to follow during the holiday season for 

giving and volunteering! 

 

1. We only accept brand new items  

o To give our children the best quality of care and ensuring the safety of 

our children and staff, we are not able to accept previously 

owned/used donations.  

 

2. We do not accept unplanned drop offs at the door 

o Any donation drop off needs to be scheduled with our Donor Relations 

Manager, Ally Smith at Asmith@helpinghandhome.org  

 

3. Please contact HHH before any office Toy Drives or donation drive 

fulfillments.   

o Due to limited storage space, we ask you contact us before any 

donation drive is put in place. We have specific needs this holiday 

season that we would love to fulfill that are beyond toys. We also 

have a specific number of kids that live here so we would like to plan 

accordingly. Please fill out the donation sheet link below to request a 

donation drop off. 

https://forms.logiforms.com/formdata/user_forms/74669_5787356/385

435/page1.html?cachebust=5048  

 

Thank you so much for your understanding, and for helping provide our children with a 

brand new beginning and a wonderful 2021 holiday season!  

 
 

https://forms.logiforms.com/formdata/user_forms/74669_5787356/385435/page1.html?cachebust=5048



